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WINTER PRACTICE MATCH in January

The January Practice Matches were also
well attended, gathering 25 players in
the Junior Division! The juniors
learned the joy of playing matches
through winning and losing, gaining
confidence as they played more matches
and showing motivation to still want
to play more matches. Thank you to
everyone who participated ☺.

There will be no regular lessons from
19/2(Mon) to 25/2(Sun) due to the
holiday. We will arrange a make-up
class for that week. We will inform you
by email later.
*Current make-up tickets are valid
until March 24(Sun).Please use them
before the expiration date.

KONISHI SPORTS has been holding
Memorial Tournaments since The 2011
off the Pacific coast of Tohoku
Earthquake.Many people were affected
by the earthquake that occurred on
January 1 this year, and some are
still suffering from its effects.
Sales from the tournament will be
donated to the juniors playing
tennis in the affected areas. We
look forward to your participation.

Konishi Sports Instagram

Follow us!Follow us!

Please check our Instagram about the details.


